

Embassy of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar

No. 41, B. Nikitskaya Street, Moscow.

Tel: +7(495)691 5684, +7(495)691 5614, Fax: +7(495)956 1878

Email: <u>adm.memoscow@gmail.com</u>

No. 388 / 47 62 / 2020

The Embassy of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to the Russian Federation presents its compliments to the Moscow State Technological University "STANKIN" and has the honour to express its heartiest congratulations to the University, on the occasion of the 90th anniversary of the University in 2020.

The Embassy further has the honour to express its best wishes for the continued progress and success of the University as well as for further strengthening of the friendly relations and cooperation between the Embassy and the University.

The Embassy of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to the Russian Federation avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Moscow State Technological University "STANKIN" the assurances of its highest consideration.

Moscow, 16 July 2020



Moscow State Technological University "STANKIN" MOSCOW